
Theatre Trip—Year 1 and 2 
Tuesday 14th December 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1 and 2, 

 

This year the children in Year 1 and Year 2 have got the opportunity to visit Milton Keynes 
Theatre and watch Jack and the Beanstalk, performed by dance group Diversity. 

 

The children will travel to and from the venue via coach leaving school at 11:00am and re-
turn at approximately 4:30pm. (Updates will be given on Class Dojo by Miss Palmer or Mrs 
Brindley if necessary). Please ensure you make arrangements for your child to be collected 
from school at this later time.  

 

The cost of the trip is £18.55 which is to be paid on ParentPay.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch into school with them. Those children who are in 
receipt of free school meals will be given a packed lunch from school. Please ensure chil-
dren are wearing their full school uniform and a warm coat.  

 

Please return the consent slip to school by 01st December 2021. 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mrs James 

Rokeby Primary School 

T: 01788 814399 
E: rokebyprimary@stowevalley.com 

Friday 12th November 2021 

Jack and the Beanstalk—Year 1 and Year 2 Theatre Trip 
Name of Child: 
I give consent and agree to pay for my child to attend the theatre trip: 

My child will be collected from school by: 

Signed:     Name of Parent/Guardian: 


